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COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

27%h October, 1942.
Dear Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 24th instant
respecting the case of the "MARISO" and your remarks were
conveyed to Mr. Bryant who promised to get into touch with
Captain Spandermann &t once.

He added that Captain spendermani’ was at Glasgow
and that he would instruct him by telephone to get 1nto
Immediate touch either with the Clasgow or Dundee Offlces.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committes.
The Secretary, P
GLASGOW.
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